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It Means More Work 
For Ervin Committee 

Washington 

The sudden release o f 
President Nixon's recorded 
conversations has strained 
the resources of the Senate 
Watergate committee and, 
according to some sources, 
may delay the panel's final 
report. 

Samuel Dash, the commit-
tee's chief counsel, said yes-
t?,,rday the May 28 target 
date will be met. 

But he said that the infor- 

'nation In the transcripts 
plus any new material de-
veloped by continuing inyes-
tigations may result in a 
supplementary report at a 
later date. 

"This is an unverified ac-
count and because of that, 
the weight to be given to it 
will have to be seriously 
considered," one committee 
lawyer said of the 'edited 
and censored transcript re- 

ed by the White House. 
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